
 

Department of Energy  
Office of Science 

ORNL Site Office 
P.O. Box 2008 

Oak Ridge, Tennessee 37831-6269  
 

 November 27, 2022 
 
 
Division of Water Resources 
Tennessee Department of Environment and Conservation 
3711 Middlebrook Pike 
Knoxville, Tennessee  37921 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
APPLICATION FOR A PUMP AND HAUL STATE OPERATION PERMIT FOR THE 
GLOBAL EVALUATION, ANALYSIS, RESEARCH AND SECURITY PROJECT 
 
The Global Evaluation, Analysis, Research and Security Project is located in Melton Valley at the 
Oak Ridge National Laboratory (ORNL).  A new metal building and gravel paved parking lot will be 
constructed on the southern side of the Melton Valley Haul Road, near the intersection with the 
DOSAR Access Road.  Percolation testing was performed at two locations adjacent to the gravel 
parking lot, and the results indicated a septic system would not be feasible.  Therefore, a Pump and 
Haul State Operation Permit is being pursued to allow sewage to be stored in a subsurface concrete 
tank and disposed offsite at a sewage treatment facility.  The application is enclosed.  The design of 
the storage tank is required to be approved by the Tennessee Department of Environment and 
Conservation and will be submitted to the ‘MyTDEC Forms’ website.  Please reference submission 
number HPM-WJ73-YTGWB. 
 
If there are any questions or additional information required, please contact Todd North at 
(865) 574-8918 or Walt Doty at DotyTW@ornl.gov. 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 Johnny O. Moore, Manager 
 ORNL Site Office 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc w/enclosure: 
Michele G. Branton, SC-OSO 
T. Walt Doty IV, SC-OSO 
Chad K. Huffman, SC-OSO 
Herman E. Radke III, SC-OSO 
Wesley D. Goddard, ORNL 
Todd A. North, ORNL 
Gerald L. Palau, ORNL 
David D. Skipper, ORNL 
Director’s Files 














































































































































